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25th April 2017  

Dear Parents / Annwyl Rhieni

Many thanks to everyone who supported our Red Nose Day, we raised £48.05.

We would like to welcome Mia and Toby into our Nursery class as part of the Early Entitlement scheme.

Sky Hawk Creative Workshop Play – in – a - Day
· We are taking Years 5 & 6 to the above this Friday 28th April, 9.15pm -3.15pm at 

Sychdyn Primary School. Miss Jones Gunes will be accompanying the children.

· If you are able to help with lifts, please can you let a member of staff know.

National Tests for years 2 -6, 3rd – 10th May

Reminder - Cookery club starts this Wednesday 26th April after school until 4.30pm. Miss Poole, student teacher will be running this but it is part of the After School Club, all children are welcome to attend, but please take into consideration the usual charges for After School Club.  If any child who is After School Club does not wish to take part this is fine, as we will have our After School Club staff working on that day also. Places will be limited to 20 on a first come basis, but if there is no availability for your child for the first week, your child will be guaranteed a place for one of the following weeks.

Places for children who regularly book into after school club will be guaranteed.
Easter Bingo – there are a couple of outstanding payments of £3 for the Easter Bingo, if you could send the money into school it would be appreciated. Thanks.

After school club

We would like to welcome Mrs Nicky Wilson as our new after school club supervisor.
Reminder that we are holding our Fun Day in school on Saturday 20th May, 1pm – 4pm. Help with this event would be much appreciated, please let Janet or Elaine know.
Governors meeting this term is on Wednesday 24th May at 5.15pm at school.

Friends of School meeting Tuesday 2nd May at 3.15pm at school, all welcome.

Yours sincerely / Yr eiddoch yn gywir

Janet Meaden, Headteacher
St Mary’s Nercwys Voluntary Aided


Primary School


Village Road


Nercwys


Mold, Flintshire


CH7 4EW


Tel:01352 752654





Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:nemail@hwbcymru.net" �nemail@hwbcymru.net� 


Website: � HYPERLINK "http://stmarysvanercwys.weebly.com" �http://stmarysvanercwys.weebly.com�


Headteacher – Janet Meaden BA Hons
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BASIC SKILLS QUALITY MARK
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